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Ref. No. 18 / 284 August 17, 2018 
 
To: Presidents & Secretaries General 

 Member National Associations 
 
RE: Invitation for bid to host 2020 Tokyo Olympic Games IR Selection & 

Training Camps 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

I send my warm greetings to you and your association and federation. 
 
World Taekwondo had successfully held 2016 Rio Olympic Games IR Selection & 

Training Camp in 2015 with more than 260 IRs participating from around the world. 

In our continued effort to ensure fair refereeing and judging in the Olympic Games, 

WT has decided to conduct again IR selection & training camps for 2020 Tokyo 

Olympic Games between January and April 2019 as follows. 

 

 Camp 1: Combine Europe & Africa (Maximum 100 IRs) between January and April, 2019 

 Camp 2: Combine Asia & Oceania (Maximum 100 IRs) between January and April, 2019 

 Camp 3: Pam Am Only (Maximum 60 IRs) between January and April, 2019 

 

I would like to ask member national associations/federations who are interested in 

hosting 2020 Tokyo Olympic Games IR selection & training camp to submit attached 

bidding form by e-mail to referee@worldtaekwondo.org by no later than September 

21, 2018. 
 

The followings will be taken into consideration in selecting the host nations by the 

WT: 

1. Fulfillment of requirements for bidding 

2. Location of bid country 

3. Other proposals by biding nations 

 

WT will announce three host nations on October 5, 2018 after screening the factors 

above. 
 
 
Thank you in advance for your kind attention and active participation. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

Hoss Rafaty 

Secretary General 
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